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Garrett Hoof Prints 4-H Club News 
Cole Kepple, Reporter 

 
On January 8th, the Garrett Hoof Prints 4-H Club had their monthly meeting.   The meeting was called to order and the 

American Pledge was led by Jaryn Teets and the 4H Pledge was led by Mylee Hartman.    After roll call, the Secretary and 

Treasurer’s Reports were approved.    The following members were installed as the 2024 offices: Jaryn Teets, president, 

Mylee Hartman, vice president, Dustlyn Rebar, secretary, Chloe DeWitt, treasurer, and Cole Kepple, reporter.     

Chloe DeWitt, Jaryn Teets and Mylee Hartman reported on the Adopt A Family Christmas Project that the club hosts 

every year.  This year the club was able to provide Christmas presents for a local family.  The club purchased a winter coat 

and Legos for the son while purchasing spa items for the mom.   

 

The following information was shared: Record Books are due to Lisa or Shanna soon.  Open Enrollment is open for 

members and the volunteer portal will open on January 12th.  The Presidential Community Service forms are due to the 

Extension Office by January 15th.  

 

The club set their 2024 goals and demonstration schedule and discussed this year’s events/program calendar.  Several 

members took on leadership roles to plan and organize events and programs. 

 

Upcoming events and announcements were reviewed. The meeting was adjourned with a motion from Mylee Hartman 

and a second from Arya Teets.     

 

The next meeting will be on February 12th.   If you’re interested in learning more about Garrett County’s 4-H program, 

contact our local Extension Office at 301-334-6960.        
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